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Good afternoon 
 
I received your contact information from our MP Tanya Davies 
 
We attended an information night on Monday 19th October at ST Marys Band Club 
 
The information given was somewhat vague in the process for determination.  Some of the speakers included Steve 
Hartley from Department of Planning 
 
Along with other residents we cannot understand why it is such a loose broad assessment of the properties. I have 
attached below my lot and cannot understand why there is a claim the few trees on my block are included in the 
conservation plan. In the bottom left hand corner perhaps but it is so minor that it should not in my opinion form 
any part of the draft plan. As you can see the under foliage is nil. There are no birds or any other animal present. 
The few trees in the paddock actually have borers in some of them. I have provided bigger photos in the 
attachments. 
 
I ask that my property be excluded from the Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan for reasons given above. You 
are invited to attend the property by appointment should this be required 
 
 










